

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Versions for ease of reading available on the THORL website. HERE

In this newsletter:

Round 5 of the THORL Season Mega G+ Pickups AFX Upcoming Releases HO:UK Championship

THORL Round 5 - March 10th @ SCHORC, Yelling, Cambs.

THORL travels to SCHORC for Round 5, of the 2018/19 season on Sunday 10th March.

It will be held at Yelling Village Hall. Directions can be found on the THORL Website.

Doors will open at 08:45, with racing the first of 4 classes starting at 10am. Club Cars and all other equipment is available to borrow for those wishing to have a go.



Mega G+ Pickups

THORL have secured a quantity of the Viper Mega G+ pickups.

We will have these for sale at THORL meetings.

They will be available as pairs, and in batches at discounted rates.

AFX New Releases

More pictures have emerged of the upcoming AFX Releases.

"Just to wet your appetite a little. Here are the latest engineering prototypes of the coming 24 Hour set. The Toyota is clear window, the Audi is not (could not be done). Before you ask, Yes these are set only cars. Probably looking at June availability".



. Pictures and words courtesy of AFX.
A roadmap of further planned releases can be found at: https://blog.h0slot.ch/fahrplan-afx-neuheiten-4/

HO:UK Inter Club Challenge

THORL competitors are well in the lead as their season runs Sept - Jun but to compare to DHORC and WHO for Inter-Club Challenge purposes all three compete from each club's 'Rnd 1'. Only THORLs Formula HO counts to the interclub challenge as it's based on Race Finals.

The leader-board and more if can be found at: www.ho-uk.org.uk

More details of our events are available on the website and on our <u>Facebook Page</u>. News, information, and the latest results can be found on the <u>THORL</u> website. Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website.

If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject.

www.thorl.co.uk www.ho-uk.org.uk